
 
 

Press Release: 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

     

Congressional District High School Art Competition 

The Riverview School District art department would like to recognize the achievements of three of our 

students who recently participated in the 14th Congressional District High School Art Competition. The 

evening of “Artistic Discovery” was held at the William Pitt Union at the University of Pittsburgh on 

Thursday evening April 24th.  Two of our Riverview seniors, Kylie Mericle and Mia Miguez, and one 

junior, Sydney Reyes were awarded certificates of participation from Representative Mike Doyle during 

the 23rd year of this annual competition. Congratulations to these SERIOSLY SUCCESSFUL artistic 

students! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For additional information please contact: 
Dr. Margaret DiNinno, Superintendent 

412.828.1800 
whatsnewatriverview@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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